From: Henk Vermeer henk69vermeer@gmail.com

Subject: Maureen Pugh

Date: 22 August 2024 at 5:11 PM

To: Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com, MDCA Secretary secretary@ourmapua.org

HV

Hi Paul, Fiona.

I received this reply back from Emily today. Looks promising for the first 2 weeks into October.

Kind regards Henk

Hi Henk,

The first two weeks of October are Recess weeks so hopefully we'll have Maureen in our area on a couple of those days. As of yet, I don't have exact dates but shall see if we can possibly lock some in so we can get this meeting confirmed.

I'll be back in touch as soon as I have dates for you.

Thanks, Emily